
Greetings fellow dancers, 

 

Spring will be here soon, and with it some special events. It’s time to shake off the icicles or cobwebs 

and come dancing. We at USA Dance in the Michiana area are always trying to bring you the best in 

music and dance from our local instructors. We are very lucky to have some that are also willing to 

travel to be here and support our dance.  

Last month’s lesson in Foxtrot technique was a success with the helpful tips from Matt Smith at 

Dancesport on the Plaza. 

March 16 brings a lesson with Melissa Culbertson from Fort Wayne. She will be teaching West Coast 

Swing.  

*April 13 is a lesson in Cha Cha with Jake Wilson and Laci Kraus from That’s Dancing in Elkhart. Jake and 

Laci will do a spotlight of one of their dance routines for us during the regular dance also. Please note 

this is not on the third Sunday because of Easter Sunday.  

May 18 brings Mewsette Cartwright from The LifePlex in Plymouth. Mewsette will be doing a lesson in 

Tango.  

Mark your calendars for September 13, 2014. This marks the date of our 11th Grand Ball at the Palais 

Royale in downtown South Bend. We are working on some great entertainment and music. As always, it 

is a good time with friends and the dance community.  

We hope to see you soon. Doors open at 3 pm and the lesson starts at 3:30 pm. The general dance is 

from 4:15-6:00 pm. Refreshments are provided. Cost is $8 members, $10 nonmembers, $5 for full-time 

students.  

Remember to keep dancing.    

The South Bend USA Dance Board  

 


